Burrillville Conservation Commission

105 Harrisville Main Street
Harrisville, Rhode Island 02830

SPECIAL MEETING TO REVIEW TWO PROPERTIES
OB 8/19/2009

The BCC will be meeting at 6:00 pm to review a proposed wetland alteration on Hill Rd
plat 71, lot 10, Pascoag.

The BCC will be immediately will leave at 7:00 pm to look at a new location for an
existing Town ROW on A.P.108 lot 7 a proposed sub-division on property owned by
Albert and Joan Wiesner, 424 Sherman Farm Road Harrisville. This Town ROW is an
access point to AP 108 lot 1 the Town conservation land known as the Nipmuc
Management Area.

Posted 8/14/2009

In service to our Town,

Stephen N. Rawson
BCC Chairman
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The Town of Burrillville will provide accommodations needed to ensure equal participation. Please
contact the Burrillville Town Clerk at least three (3) business days prior to the meeting so arrangements
can be made to provide such assistance at no cost to the person requesting it. A request for this service
can be made in writing or by calling (401) 568-4300 (voice) or “via Rl Relay 1-800-745-5555" (TTY).



